9082 Marshall Court

@ Integrated Safety Services, LL.C Westminster, CO 80031

Office: 303.278.1538
Fax: 303.278.1519

May 10, 2017

Littleton Fire Rescue
2255 West Berry Avenue
Littleton, Colorado 80120
Ist Floor Permit Center
Attention: Doug Ireland

Subject: Scope of Work Letter

Per the requirements of Littleton Fire Rescue, Integrated Safety Services is submitting the
following scope of work letter for the Southview Place Towers project located in the City of
Littleton in order to receive a fire sprinkler permit. The scope of work is as follows:

Project Name: Southview Place Towers
Project Address: 5820 South Windermere, Littleton, CO

Project Scope: Alter an existing fire sprinkler system to adapt to a remodel as follows:
1. Relocate an existing sprinkler head located in the fire riser room in the basement level to
provide proper clearance from a newly installed obstruction.
2. Relocate an existing sprinkler head in the mail room in the basement level that was too
close to a wall.

3. [Install one sprinkler head and a control valve for the elevator equipment room in the
basement.

Valuation of the Project: $5,700.00

Sincerely,

Matthew Foster
Integrated Safety Services
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